April 29, 1981

Mr. Kevork Paravaadan, Moderator

The Armenian Evangelical Church of New York
152 East 34th Street
New York, New York 10016

Dear Mr. Paravazian:

On behalf of His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, we wigh
to thank you for the generous dotation of $100.00 (one hundred dollars)
which The Armenian Evangelical Church of MNew York has kindly given to

“THe Diocese of the Armenian Church of America towards the Vartanantz
Day Celebration expenses.

’

Your support and particgpation is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director
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